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Craig, Sondra

From: mvprehab@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 2:45 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Finance & Personnel Committee of the Common Council (July 3rd mtg)

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi, 
 
My name is Kathy Skiles-Seitz and I am a member in the Besl LLC.  This email is regarding the meeting set for July 
3rd, discussing the vacation of the 8th Street property, which is currently owned by the city and then be given to 
S&S.  I totally object to granting them this additional space as it will affect our access to the parcels of land that we 
own in the marsh.   If and when there is development in this area, our access to our property would be limited or will be 
directly affected by this change.   
   
My other objection to this would be that you would be giving S&S additional property with an estimated value of $30,000.00, 
which was brought up at the previous meeting on July 1st.  This is not right!  When S&S bought this property they new 
exactly what they were purchasing.  If they have out grown their space, then they, like everyone else who needs more space, 
should be required to go out an look for a new location.  Why should the city be handing them over free additional 
property?  The only one getting anything out of this would be S&S. 
 
Our family has owned and paid taxes on these lots for over 100 years.   We have held onto this land and followed all of the 
rules & regulations in place by the city and we should not be penalized because S&S made a poor decision in buying a 
property that no longer serves their needs. 
 
Please Vote No!  Thank you for your time.     

 
 
Thank you,  
Kathy Skiles-Seitz 
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